
VILLAGE OF SHELBY
NOTICE OF CLOSEOUT PUBLIC HEARING

FOR MICHIGAN COMMUNITY 
DEVELOPMENT BLOCK GRANT 

(CDBG) FUNDING FOR Water Related 
Infrastructure (WRI) Project

Shelby Village will conduct a closeout public hearing on July 14, 2025 
at 6:15 P.M. at 218 N. Michigan Avenue Shelby, Michigan 49455 for the 
purpose of affording citizens an opportunity to submit comments and 
receive a final report on the completion of the WRI CDBG grant.
The CDBG grant provided funding to assist in improvements 

to the Industrial Park Lift Station, Harvey Street Lift Station, and 
Replacement of the Deming Well at 785 Industrial Park Drive, 581 S. 
Harvey Street, and 192 Deming Road. The CDBG project benefited at 
least 51% low to moderate income persons; 0 persons were displaced 
as a result of the project.
Interested parties are invited to comment on the project in person at 

the public hearing or in writing through July 11 and addressed to Phil 
Morse 218 N. Michigan Avenue Shelby, MI 49455 or administrator@
shelbyvillage.com
Citizen views and comments on the CDBG project are welcome.
Village of Shelby
Phil Morse, Village Administrator
231-861-4400


